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Minutes of a meeting of the Sailing Committee held online on 13th January 2022 at 7pm

Attendance:
	Role
	Name
	Attendance

	Rear Commodore Sailing
	Robert Govier
	Attended

	Sailing and Membership Secretary
	Sally Gostelow
	Attended

	Commodore
	Kelvin Tolson
	Attended

	Training Principle 
	Jo Wyles
	Attended

	Chief Instructor and Sailing Equipment Supervisor
	Ruth Oliver
	Attended

	Race Recorder Coordinator
	Fiona 
	

	Support Boat Team Representative
	Sam Turner
	Attended

	Laser Class Captain
	Mike Oliver
	Attended

	Tasar Class Captain
	Rick Perkins
	Attended

	Merlin Rocket Class Captain
	Huw Reynolds
	

	General Handicap Dinghy Class Captain
	David Connor
	Attended

	Small Catamaran Class Captain
	Glenn Cook
	Attended

	Big Catamaran Class Captain
	Peter King
	Attended

	Cruisers Class Captain
	Jeremy Scott
	Apologies Recieved

	Cadet Captain
	Awaiting election
	

	Windsurfing Fleet Representative
	Simon Reynolds
	Attended

	Wanderer Dinghy Representative
	Richard Maltby
	

	Slow Handicap Dinghy Class Captain
	Position Vacant
	

	Asymmetric Class Captain
	Position Vacant
	



Robert Govier presented the accompanying slides for discussion.

Actions & decisions:
· Minutes of the November meeting approved
· Actions from previous meeting:
· Simon to reach out to a keen kayak member to see if they are willing to become Kayak ‘class captain/coordinator’
· Still working on it. 
· Simon raised an issue with the toilet on the Committee Boat often being full. Peter took an action to review the procedure with the Committee Boat team. 
· Having discussed with the team, plan to leave as is for now, and review as the sailing season progresses. 
· Robert will issue a notice to members to remind them to take their masts down over winter. 
· Actioned. 
· Ruth to review options for selling the Argocat, and SC to think about options for replacing it. 
· Robert to check a member of the Recorder team is invited now that Jocelyn has stepped down. 
· Cadet Class Captain has been elected – Fin Crockatt – Ruth to provide contact details to add him to the next meeting. 
· Rick proposed a club Tasar. He will buy it, insure it and maintain it, and make it available for people to have a go. Intention is to grow the fleet. The SC agreed that the club should provide free parking for the boat. 
· Mike highlighted the need for additional Laser spots near the club. To be fed into the wider beach parking proposal that Simon is developing. 
· Simon presented a proposal to make changes to the parking arrangements in front of Rigdens Shed (Big & Small Cats, Training Boats and Cadet Boats), for review. Decision to be made on how to progress before March. 
· Kelvin to review the need for a pre-season working party to tidy up Upper Rigdens sail racks.  
· Next SC meeting scheduled for 10th February
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